
May 23, 2023 

Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

RE: Advice No. WA23-01A for CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Attached for filing are the following revisions to the CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink WN 
U-12 Access Service Tariff, issued with a proposed effective date of July 1, 2023:

Section Sheet Section Sheet 
16 8th Revised Sheet 16-11 17 8th Revised Sheet 17-11 
16 8th Revised Sheet 16-12 17 8th Revised Sheet 17-12 

This filing proposes the third step in implementing the 8YY Access Service reductions mandated in the 
Federal Communications Commission's October 9, 2020 Report and Order in WC Docket No. 18-156, (FCC 
20-143), (8YY Access Charge Reform).

I, Tony Prestarri, in compliance with WAC 480-80-123, certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions 
on behalf of CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink.  If you have questions or need additional 
information regarding this filing, please feel free to email me. 

Sincerely, 

Tony Prestarri 

cc:  Peter Gose, Lumen 
WA2023-05 

Tony Prestarri 
Senior Government Operations Analyst 

tel: (850) 812-3776  |  cell: (913) 952-9404 
anthony.prestarri@lumen.com 
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